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Governor appreciates Arunachal Network of positive people 

Representatives of Arunachal Network of positive people called on the Governor of 

Arunachal Pradesh Shri PB Acharya at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 23rd August 2017. 

They briefed the Governor about the challenges faced by them. 

The representative informed that the NGO, i.e. Arunachal Network of positive people 

are providing shelter and food to the affected persons, who visit the state Capital for 

their treatment. They requested the Governor for his initiation in providing ration and 

kitchen items for the patients. 

The Governor appreciated their effort and assured to take their issue with concerned 

officials. 

Deputy Secretary to Governor Shri M. Damin was also present in the meeting.  
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